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Detectives seeking information on a shooting on North I-5 
 
King County: On July 19, 2025, at approximately 6:35 am, Washington State Patrol (WSP) 
communications received a 9-1-1 call from a victim claiming that they were shot at on northbound I-5 
at 188th. 
 
Troopers responded and learned a red Tesla approached a silver Chevrolet Traverse from the rear at 
a high speed. The driver of the Chevrolet changed lanes to avoid the Tesla, and the Tesla followed.  
 
The Tesla then pulled up next to the Chevrolet and was reported to have fired one round from a semi-
automatic handgun at the Chevrolet. Neither the driver or vehicle were struck during the shooting, and 
no one was injured. 
 
WSP detectives are asking anyone that has information or dashcam from the area during this time to 
contact Detective Judah Bergeron at Judah.Bergeron@wsp.wa.gov.  
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